
 

 

 

 

October 5, 2017 

 

The Director and Manager 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Re: Announcement of an additional the company’s holiday for the 2017 
 
As the Cabinet resolved to announce Thursday, October 26, 2017 as a public holiday in order to allow 
the people to participate in the royal cremation of His Majesty the Late King Bhumibol Adulyadej. 
 
KCE Electronics Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to announce an additional the 
company’s holiday on Thursday, October 26, 2017. 
 
 
Forwarded for your information. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
(Mrs.Voraluksana Ongkosit)                                     
Executive Vice Chairperson 


